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Panasonic Comments on Media Reports 
 
 

Osaka, Japan, March 9, 2021 – Panasonic Corporation  ([TSE:6752]  “Panasonic”) 

today commented on certain media reports about its acquisition of the US software 

company. The contents of media reports are not announced by Panasonic. No facts 

have been decided regarding this matter at the moment, while Panasonic is considering 

various ways to enhance corporate value. 

 

 

 

 
 


